
 

  

 

 

 

The Department of EducaƟon Parent Payments policy outlines the ways in which schools 
can request financial contribuƟons from parents and ensures that parent payment 
pracƟces in Victorian government schools are consistent, transparent and that all 
students have access to the Curriculum.  

Please refer to the Department of EducaƟon website for the links regarding: 

Parent Payment -  Parent Payments: Policy  

Schools must follow the requirements on finance and communicaƟons set out in 
the Guidance tab. 
 
These guidelines outline how schools must implement the Parent Payments policy. The 
guidelines are mandatory for Victorian government schools. 

 

For related policies related to Parent Payments please see:   

Financial Help for Families -  Financial Help for Families: Policy  

Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) 

 
 


